
Willamette Neighborhood Association Meeting 8/8/18
>Gail called the meeting to order @ 7:06 p.m.

>Gail resigned her position as president due to impending move. Gail nominated Andrew
Mallory for president and Bob seconded. The slate for the WNA Board is as follows: Andrew,
Julia Simpson as vice president, Elizabeth Rocchia as Treasurer, and Kathie Halicki as secretary.
The entire slate was passed unanimously.

>Stein Oil gas station property has a renter interested in using the property to work on classic,
luxury cars. He may also store some cars there. The rent is said to be $5,000. - $7,000. per
month.

Resolution regarding Haggens Grocery Store site (Blankenship and 10th Street):

The Willamette Neighborhood Association resolves that the building formerly owned by
Haggens Grocery Store be occupied by a grocery store, at least in part. In addition, retail
businesses (such as pharmacy, coffee shop, floral shop) would be welcome accompaniments.
All of these businesses would fill a real need and are conducive to a healthy community life.
They would be appropriate to the current zoning.

Said resolution was written by Julia. The resolution was voted on and passed unanimously.

>Historic Willamette-Market had light attendance tonight.

> Pre-application meeting for the bus barn property is 8/16 @11:00 am. It is said that a
commercial painting/coating company had "purchased" the property. They would like to put in
an office building and a warehouse.

> Pre-application for 15.6 acres off Johnson Road. They would like to put in 25 lots for houses
plus more to be done in other phases.

>Bob informed us that Lavender Bleu is going to house a home builder/interior design
company.

>Main Street traffic is part of the GO Bond. It was presented at the City Council meeting.

> Gail adjourned the meeting @8:10.

Minutes submitted by Kathie Halicki, WNA secretary



Willamette Neighborhood Association Resolution
On August 8, 2018 those in attendance of the Willamette Neighborhood
Association overwhelming passed a resolution regarding the former Haggen's
Grocery site (on Blankenship and 10th Street). Please see WNA minutes on web
site for list of attendees.

Willamette Neighborhood Association resolves that the building formerly
owned by Haggens Grocery Store bCoccupied by a grocery store, at least in part.
In addition, retail businesses (such as pharmacy, coffee shop, floral shop) would
be welcome accompaniments. All of these businesses would fill a real need and
are conducive to a healthy community life. They would be appropriate to the
current zoning.

Submitted by Kathie Halicki, WNA secretary
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